
    

Within 2 weeks of the Annual Conference, the RIG Chair who conducted the Annual RIG Meeting 
is responsible for submitting the RIG Annual Meeting Report to MNRS Staff at info@mnrs.org. 
This form must be used. Meeting Minutes should also be attached if taken. 
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	Text201: Qualitative Methods 
	Text202: May 1, 2019
	Text203: Lynne Connelly, PhD, RN
	Text204: Lynne Connelly, PhD, YR
	Text205: 27-30 March 2019 (RIG Meeting on March 28, 2019)
	Text206: 64
	Text207: 23 
	Text208: Jill Peltzer, PhD, RN, University of Kansas, Assistant Professor, jpeltzer2@kumc.edu
	Text209: Lynne Connelly, PhD, RN, University of St Mary, Adjunct faculty, drlconnelly@gmail.com
	Text210: Cherrill Stockman, PhD, RN, CNE, Illinois State University, Assistant Professor,  cistock@ilstu.edu
	Text211: Barbara Bowers, PhD, RN, FAAN and Barbara King, PhD, APRN
	Text212: In addition  to the information below, we had a good discussion about our goals at the conference. The meeting also served as a good networking opportunity for members. 
	Text213: The RIG held a guaranteed symposium on the Challenges of Qualitative Methods. We had 4 excellent speakers, Lee SmithBattle from St. Louis University, Dr. Maria Yelle from Edgewood College, Dr. Jan Van Gaudecker from Indiana University, and Dr. Betsy Wilber from Lewis University. The presentations covered diverse topics and the attendance at the symposium was outstanding.  
	Text214: We gave two awards this year, the senior investigator award was presented to Dr. Lee SmithBattle for her work with teen mothers and the Dissertation Award was given to  Dr. Alison Stafford. Both were in attendance to receive their awards and Dr. Stafford gave an excellent presentation about her research examining depression in Latina adolescents.         
	Text215: In our communication to the RIG this past year, we highlighted our two Dissertation Awards from last year. For our guaranteed symposium we received 6 application and selected the 4 who best fit our theme for this year which was the Challenges of Qualitative Methhods.  
	Text216: Lynne Connelly, PhD, RN, University of St. Mary, Adjunct Faculty, drlconnelly@gmail.com
	Text217: Cherill Stockman, PhD, RN, CNE, Illinois State University, Assistant Professor,  cistock@ilstu.edu
	Text218: Lisa Burkhart, PhD, RN, ANEF, Loyola University of Chicago, Associate Professor, eburkha@luc.edu 
	Text219: will need to solicit 
	Text220: The Qualitative RIG was established to advance the use of qualitative research and mixed methods to study problems of interest to nurse clinicians, educators, and administrators. The use of naturalistic inquiry, phenomenology, ethnography grounded theory, case study, content analysis, and other qualitative methodologies have become increasingly important to understanding the experiences of individuals, families, and groups in confronting a variety of health care issues.

	Text221: We are planning to submitted a competitive symposium with possibly another RIG or one related to issues with qualitative methods used in Mixed Methods. We will discuss this further by email.
	Text222: Awards will be Senior Investigator and/or new Investigator as well as our Dissertation Award.
	Text223: 1. Work on updating and improving our RIG website
2. Submit a competitive symposium for next year's conference.
3. Explore an activity such as a webinar in the summer or fall
4. Highlight our award recipients on the website.
	Text224: 1. Strive to communicate with the RIG Members and increase the attendance at the RIG meeting.
2. After updating our website, maintain it and update each year with awards and other activities.
3. To provide a network of members who are expert in qualitative methods for possible collaboration and mentoring 


